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                                                                                                    October 28, 2020

The Honorable President and Members
  of the Baltimore City Council
Attn: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:	City Council Bill 20-0604- Retirement Systems – Minor Child – 
                                                                           Clarification         
                                            

Dear Madame President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 20-0604 for form and legal sufficiency.  This bill modifies the definition of “minor child” so it is the same across all the systems i.e. the Employees Retirement System to the definition in the Elected Officials System, and the Fire and Police Retirement System.  The definition will refer to all children who have not yet attained the age of 22 as a “minor child”. In addition, the student status requirement is removed for those over 18 so it will be more inclusive and easier to administer. 

The Law Department, therefore, approves the bill for form and legal sufficiency.


Sincerely,


Elena R. DiPietro
Chief Solicitor


cc:  Dana Moore, Acting City Solicitor
       Matthew Stegman, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
      Caylin Young, President’s Legislative Director            
      Dominic McAlily         
      Nina Themelis, MOGR
      Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor
      Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor
      Ashlea Brown, Assistant Solicitor
      Avery Aisenstark
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